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VOTE SHEET 

DATE : November 24, 1992 

RE: DOCKET NO. 910529-TL - Request by PASCO COUNTY BOARD OF COUNTY 
COMMISSIONERS for extended area service between all Pasco County exchanges. 
DOCKET NO. 920270-TL - Request for extension of time to implement the 
Gilchrist County 8.25 calling plan by ALLTEL FLORIDAI INC. 

Issue 1: Recommendation that Southern Bell and ALLTEL's Motions for 
Extension of Time in Docket NO. 920270-TL (Gilchrist County) to implement 
the $.25 message plan on the Bradford/Trenton, High Springs/Trenton, High 
Springs/Trenton and Branford/Newberry routes be approved. 
implementation date should be set for 90 days after the Modified Final 
Judgment (MFJ) waiver is granted by the Court for the Branford/Trenton, High 
SpringslTrenton, and Branford/Newberry routes. 
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Issue 2: Recommendation that Southern Bell's Motion for Extension of T i m e  
in Docket No. 910529-TL to implement the $.25 message plan on the 
Brooksville/Budson route and GTE Florida's Motion €or Extension of Time to 
implement the 8.25 message plan on the Brooksville/Hudson, San 
AntonioITampa-North and Dade CityITampa-North routes be approved. The 
implementation date should be set for 120 days after the MFJ waiver is 
granted by the Court €or the Brooksville/Hudson, San AntonioITampa-North, 
and Dade CityITampa-North routes. 

APPROVED 
Issue 3: Recommendation that, if Issues NOS. 1 and 2 are approved, this 
docket should be closed. In the event that southern Bell or GTE Florida's 
MFJ waiver requests are denied, each of the dockets will need to be 
readdressed by the Commission. 

APPROVED 


